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As a Portland motorcycle commuter, I strongly support SB 422. Lane sharing is much 

safer for motorcycles as our maneuverability is our primary safety advantage 

compared to cars/trucks. Not allowing us to lane share is like taking away seatbelts 

and airbags from car drivers. Please acknowledge that motorcycles are different than 

cars and let us put our safety into our own hands rather than the inattentive driver 

behind us by voting for SB 422. 


